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Happy Father’s Day!! We invited our  

Dads in for a special Father’s Day  

lunch on Friday. They certainly 

enjoyed their fishy Friday dinner! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 report from their day out at the Leicester City  

Seagrave Training Ground 

I just want to say it has been an absolute delight today!  

The children’s behaviour was amazing.  

4 medal winners: 

Erik C for working hard all day  

Olivier For working well as a team  

Roux won student of the day for his football skills and  

he won a Nike hat too.  

Harvey working hard.  

A great day had by all!  

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Walk: Money raised so far: £684. Thank you so much. Please send in any outstanding 

money.It will be used to fund activities for our Family Fun Day.  

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

 

 
We enjoyed Henry’s annual visit to teach and 

develop skipping skills for all our children 

Nursery to Year 6. This year he brought his son 

so we had 2 skipping coaches. As always it was 

great fun and children are practising what they 

learned each break and dinner time.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Wed 21st June 9.15 KS2 Sports Day 

Wed 21st June 1.30 KS1 Sports Day 

Thurs 22nd June 9.15 Reception Sports 

Day 

Thurs 22nd June 10.45 Nursery Sports Day 

Fri 7th July Family Funday 

Wed 12th July 3.30 Meet your child’s new 

teacher 

Fri 14th July Term ends.  

Mon 17th July to Fri 28th July Holiday 

Club (Please ask at the office) 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week 

are: 

Mrs Park: Penelope Hillman 

Miss Carter: Jasleen Kaur 

Mrs Bailey: Rolex Nemeth 

Mrs Hardyman/Miss Brooksbank: Jenny 

Jeeven 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Hanan Ghezzali 

Miss Master: Elwin Jis 

Mr Sorby: Fatima Akbari 

Mrs McCulloch: Aron Akhil 

Mrs Edwards: Jia Chandran Sarath 

Miss Stone: Caison Bishop 

Miss Neale: Bella Lewis 

Mr Patel: Demi Ward 

Mr Smith: Kearna McPherson 

Mr Bradshaw: Diana Crivat 

Mr Laverick’s PE awards: Riley Gibbs-Hunt, 

Lacey Keeber, Brayden Turner 

6Rs Resilient Ryans this week are: 

Mrs Park: Wyatt Fitzjohn 

Miss Carter: Evelyn Shalvey-Kracher 

Mrs Bailey: Jenson White 

Mrs Hardyman/Miss Brooksbank: Riley Elton  

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Damajanti Makulova 

Miss Master: Lisaldee Paranavithana 

Mr Sorby: Awin Al-Zankana 

Mrs McCulloch: Advik Das 

Mrs Edwards: Arabella Burrell 

Miss Stone: Sophia Jones 

Miss Neale: Laylend Evans 

Mr Patel: Jovany Madziwanzira 

Mr Smith: Gavi Singh 

Mr Bradshaw: Alessia Boboc 

Special Guests: Serenity Orchard, Eliza M 

Best sitters: Alanna Chibwana, Serah Elsa 

Sony 

Attendance class winners this week:  

Mrs McCulloch’s and Mrs Hart/Farah’s 

classes. 

Daily Mile: Mr Smith’s class    

Year 3: Raife and Joseph 

Year 4: Erik and Casey    

Year 5:  Jedidiah and Keisha 

Year 6: Harley-Jay    

This Girl Can: Jasmin 

8 Year 1 children enjoyed a morning at Goals! 

They had a great time and learned some new 

footballing skills. They all looked very 

professional in their kit! 

 

 

Year 2 Victorian Visit to Beaumanor Hall  

60 Victorian children and 10 Victorian 

teachers left for Beaumanor Hall on 

Friday. They learned all about Victorian  

schools and Victorian home life. I wonder  

which they prefer…now or then? 

 

 



 

Year 4 Health and Well-being Event held at Stokes Wood Primary School. 

 

Our Year 4 pupils were joined by Year 4 pupils from Parks, Inglehurst and Leicester High 

School. They took part in all sorts of activities including boxing, archery and smoothy making. 

From what the children said, they really loved the archery! 

Our Year 6 sports leaders were helping with all the activities. Feedback from teachers and 

staff as well as the coaches from Inspire Together said that the leaders were excellent and 

the Year 4 participants were also. Well done everyone! 

                     
 

SEND Athletics 

 

Superstars and a number of other pupils competed at Saffron Lane. Well done everyone! 

 

                                                     
 

Clean Air Day 

Thursday was Clean Air Day. We had an assembly about it on Friday. We want to improve the 

air by using petrol/diesel vehicles less, walking and cycling more, reducing the use of fossil  

fuels. 

 

 
 



 

 

Plastic Clever Competition Winners: 

 

A big thank you to everyone who entered! It was a very difficult task to pick the winners. Mr 

Graham Smith our Site Manager and the school council decided on 2 first prize winners who 

will share the £30, 2 2nd place prize winners who will share the £20 and 2 3rd place winners 

who will share £!0.  

Well done to everyone! 

 

First place: Miral Varu, Jennifer Sarah Jeen 

Second place: Ameya Akhil, Maryam Husain 

Third place:   Aron Akhil, Riley Spilane 

   

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Author visit: 

 

Chloe Savage visited Reception and KS1 

on Monday. She read and talked about 

her book about the Jelly Fish. She then 

worked with 30 lucky children in a 

master writing class! 
 


